
Yilma, Haimanot

From: Yilma, Haimanot <"? M•
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 4:41 PM
To: 'MarianAtkins@blm.gov'
Cc: Shroff, Behram
Subject: Dewey draft SEIS

Marian,

I wanted to know if your office had the chance to review the interim draft for the Dewey Burdock project. I also
wanted to know if you have chosen a date for us to reconvene again to discuss how to best cooperate on the
SEIS. Please let me know if you need anything from me.

Thanks

Haimanot Yilma

Project Manager

FSM E/DWM EP/EPPAD/ERB

U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Phone: 301-415-8029

email: haimanot.Vilma@nrc.gov

Mail Stop : T8H09
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